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End of Life Notification
Red Jacket ORVR Hoses 

Veeder-Root is committed to providing the 
highest quality products and services to 
our customers. As part of the natural 
cycle that drives technology evolution, 
Veeder-Root is announcing the global End 
of Life (EOL) for the ORVR Hoses. These 
hoses were used as a part of the Vapor 
recuperation hanging hardware, and will 
be available through June 30, 2022, or 
while supplies last.

Overview

REDJACKET®

Impacted Products

Part Number Description
0900301-090 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE  7.5’
0900301-096 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE  8.0'
0900301-102 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE  8.5'
0900301-108 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE  9.0'
0900301-114 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE  9.5'
0900301-120 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE 10.0'
0900301-126 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE 10.5'
0900301-132 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE 11.0'
0900301-138 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE 11.5'
0900301-144 KIT - PRIMARY HOSE 12.0'
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Primary Hose Assembly 
with ORVR Sensor
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